Ajitkumar, Richa

Subject: RE: City File No: OZS-2021-0011

From: Clarkson, Martin

Sent: 2021/06/30 3:39 PM

To: Vicente, Paul - Councillor <Paul.Vicente@brampton.ca>; Santos, Rowena - Councillor
<Rowena.Santos@brampton.ca>

Subject: City File No: 0ZS-2021-0011

Paul / Rowena:

Good Afternoon, in the mail today we received the notice of the plan to turn 8 residential dwellings into 273 residential
dwelling by placing a 10 story stack and pack in a heritage community.

This completely goes against the reasons most of us bought our homes where we did, we did not want to be stacked on
top of each other. This is completely out of character for the neighborhood.

| get the City gets to grab more tax money but the area is not designed to handle the traffic that this slum house project
is going to draw into this neighborhood. Not to mention the traffic that will be created by making the building on Scott
Street to 17 Story’s that will push the majority of their traffic straight up our streets. It looks like the City is trying to
push us out to get more tax dollars per square foot!

This is not appreciated. The zoning for this area needs to remain the same as it is today, if that Project goes ahead there
will be wide spread community frustration and demands for changes to be made, specifically to the people that let this
happen.

Please put a stop to this nonsense.

Regards,

Martin Clarkson



